From:
Director of Corporate Service

To:
Members of the Audit Committee – 22 June 2007


Members of the Executive – 25 June 2007

Statement of Accounts 2006/07 – CORP 32/07 (amended)

Following a quality review of the draft Statement of Accounts issued recently, it has been necessary to amend certain elements of the 2006/07 accounts. The main changes have been made to the Cashflow Statement to ensure that both the 2006/07 and the 2005/06 cashflow statements meet the requirements of the 2006 Statement of Recommended Practice. It has also been necessary to re-state the comparative figures for 2005/06.

Other changes have been necessary following a review of the Council’s Accounting Policies and the requirement to include a prior period adjustment table to show comparative figures for 2005/06 between the (old) Consolidated Revenue Account and the (new) Income and Expenditure Account.

These changes have necessitated the re-issuing of the Statement of Accounts for 2006/07, thus ensuring that the version being scrutinised by the Audit Committee on 25 June is the final version which will be approved by full Council on 28 June 2007.

ANGELA BROWN

Director of Corporate Services
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